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What are the prizes and how do our students get them?
Prizes include a bookmark designed by participating reading program students, a special offer to Qdoba, a 
special offer to Molasses Smokehouse, and a free ticket to one of three Loons games. All these prizes will be 
picked up at the Reading Program game that your student attends.

Do I need to bring my student’s reading calendar or progress sheet to the game?
Progress sheets and calendars are not necessary to bring to the game that you attend. We trust that teachers, 
librarians, and administrators have overseen each student’s progress throughout the program and that they 
have reached all their goals when they attend the reading program game with us.

What games can students use their tickets for?
One of three home games: May 11th, May 25th, June 9th. We encourage parents to attend with their child to the 
game of their choosing. 

Are there promotions during any of the reading program games?
There are promotions with each reading program game. May 11th is a Saturday game featuring our 4H friends, 
animals, and a ton of fun and educational content. May 25th is another Saturday game featuring our Fireworks 
Loontacular show, and finally Sunday June 9th is our newly added Peanuts Day featuring all things Charlie 
Brown. Sundays also include our Kids Eat Free and Run the Bases promotion which can be a great opportunity 
for the reading program students to participate in!

How can I redeem my child’s ticket once they complete the reading program?
The link that was sent home with your reading program participant will allow you to claim one free voucher for 
your student. Then you have the option to purchase additional tickets, at a discounted price, for yourself and 
other family members, through the same link. If you have multiple students participating in the reading 
program, once you’ve claimed one of their free vouchers and purchased additional tickets, you can call Ashtyn 
Hescott at 989-837-6161 and she will help you take care of any additional vouchers that you need. 

As an additional reward for participating, all the students in attendance at each game will be 
permitted to join us on the field pre-game to be recognized for completing the 2024 Loons Reading 
Program! To be included in the pre-game recognition please show up to the game 45 minutes before 
the first pitch is thrown and check in at Guest Services. 
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